G F G Quarterly Newsletter — January 2018

Happy New Year once again! Last year was one of the busiest in a long time and 2018 looks
like it will continue on...lots of gigs, recording projects and more video production. Fun stuff!!!
This newsletter will also be available on my website along with more up-to-date info and a
complete schedule of all upcoming bookings, so please head on over there and check it out.

| always appreciate constructive feedback on things like recordings, videos, website and even
this newsletter, so don’t hesitate to send a reply or message to let me know what you think.
There have been 7 videos from our MUSIC ALCHEMY album so far and I'd like to offer you an
exclusive viewing of this latest one which hasn’t been released yet: ‘Cactus Whiskey — Live’
featuring my friend David Gogo, award winning guitarist who played on the original recording.
https://youtu.be/AWsUUQWRQRA | hope you enjoy this video and others like it. I'm very
close to reaching a YouTube milestone for total views, which will then kick in some benefits.
So thanks for watching and please leave a comment or a ‘thumbs-up’ if you have the time.
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Glen Foster Group MUSIC ALCHEMY CD Release The Queens 5/10/17
This is what we have coming up in the near future:

Fri & Saturday Feb 2.3 — Glen Foster Group play Lighthouse Pub, 50 Anchor Way Nan. 6:30-9:30 pm
Saturday Feb 17 — Glen Foster Group play The Wheatsheaf Pub, Cedar Rd 7:00-11:00 pm

Friday Mar 2 — The Pickin’ Pals play ‘Berwick On The Lake’, Nanaimo 3:00-4:00pm

Thur Mar 15 — The Pickin’ Pals perform at Bowen Park Auditorium in Nanaimo from 1:30-2:30 pm
Friday Mar 23 — Glen Foster gives a solo performance at ‘Origin at Longwood’ from 3:30 - 4:30 pm

For additional information, music, concert listings, videos, etc. please visit www.glenfoster.ca
Please reply if you feel you’ve received this newsletter in error or do not wish to receive any more communications of this nature. . .... thank you.




